
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Wednesday 8th July 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer and Student 
 
 
Re: GCSE Results Day – Thursday 20th August 
 
I hope you and your family are keeping well in these challenging times.  
 
I am pleased to confirm with you that students will be able to collect their GCSE Statistic 
results on Thursday 20th August at Chatham Grammar, in the main hall. To reduce the number 
of students in the academy at any one time in line with social distancing guidelines, students 
have been allocated a time slot to collect their results based on their surname as follows: 

 
All students should arrive at the main hall external doors opposite reception and use the social 
distancing queue system prior to entering. It is important that all students attend during their 
allocated time slot only as results will not be available at alternative times during the morning. 
 
Due to current building work we are unable to accommodate parking on site as usual. 
However, we have arranged for the Ash Tree Lane entrance to be open where you will be 
directed to park on the school field. Alternatively, you will need to enter the site on foot via the 
pedestrian gate opposite St Augustine’s church. 
 
If a student is unable to collect their results, the student should email our exam secretary 
Mrs Nevin, via nevin@universityofkentacademiestrust.org.uk. Students will need to give 
permission for either someone to collect their results on their behalf or if they wish their 
results to be posted. Unfortunately, we are not permitted to post these results until 8am on 
the day. If a person is collecting results on behalf of a student, please note they will need to 
bring ID on the day. 
 
I look forward to seeing all students again on Thursday 20th August. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mrs Sam Shillitoe 
Year 11 Strategy Lead 
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12.30pm-1pm A Ba-Be Bo-C D 

1pm-1.30pm E/F G/H/I J/K L/M/N 

1.30pm-2.00pm O P/R S -Th To-W 


